
2022 Car Seat Dates!
To be sure your child is riding safely, the Oneida County 

Health Department has partnered with the Oneida 
County Sheriff’s Office to provide you with a free car 

seat, and the training to install the car seat 
independently.

Must meet income eligibility

Must have child present or be expecting 
to deliver within 3 months

Must bring vehicle for car seat installation 

Upcoming Car Seat Events at 
the Deerfield Fire Station:

April 14, 2022 from 9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. 
May 12, 2022 from 1:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. 
June 9, 2022 from 9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. 
July 13, 2022 from 1:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. 

August 18, 2022 from 9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. 
September 1, 2022 from 1:00 p.m.to 4:00 p.m. 

September 21, 2022 from 10:00 a.m.to 4:00 p.m. 

By Appointment Only. Call (315) 798-5229 
or email CarSeatSafety@ocgov.net
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